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Art Of Survival Century 2025 

Safety Plan 

1.  Routes: 95% of the routes utilized for the Art of Survival Century ride are extremely low 

volume county roads.  Approximately one mile of the total route mileage is on state 

roads.  Routes will be clearly marked with 3-dimensional signs as well as road paint.  

Public Safety agencies are posting “Bicycle Event in Progess” signs throughout the route 

with special emphasis placed on intersections and along the one mile of state highway.  

 

2. Public Safety Units involved: The California Highway Patrol, Oregon State Police, 

Klamath County Sheriff, Modoc County Sheriff, Siskiyou County Sheriff, City of Tulelake 

Police Department, City of Malin Police Department, City of Merrill Police Department, 

National Park service, Forest Service and Basin Ambulance Service.   Public safety 

agencies will be patrolling their respective jurisdictions.  Basin ambulance is centrally 

located and will have representatives at the event.  Support & Gear (SAG) vehicles 

equipped with first aid kits and bicycle repair kits.  

 

3. Rest Stops/Aid Stations:  At least six rest stops each day are located along the routes 

spaced approximately 15 miles apart.  Each rest stop will be equipped with a restroom, 

first aid supplies, water and snacks.  Rest stops will be manned by volunteers who have 

contact information listing the phone numbers for EMS personnel, SAG drivers, and 

Event Directors. 

 

4. SAGs:  a minimum of 5 SAG vehicles will be patrolling the routes throughout the event.  

SAG vehicles will be clearly marked with a SAG sign, slow moving vehicle triangle, first 

aid kit and bicycle repair kit.  SAG vehicle driver and/or passenger will be first aid 

trained.   

 

5. Event volunteers will be equipped with cell phones and a recall roster containing 

contact information for all event volunteers.  A central command center will be located 

at the Malin Park on Saturday, May 24 and the Dorris Community Center on Sunday, 

May 25.  Aid station lead volunteer will give half-hour or hourly updates to the 

command center via cell phone. 

 

 

 


